
Grays Harbor Piano Academy

Health and Safety Protocols: Fall 2020


	 We’re so excited to be back in studio for lessons this Fall! We want 
to continue to have fun learning to love music — and a part of that is 
having confidence that our classes are as safe as possible for everyone. 
We’ll closely watch any developments to state guidelines, but here are 
some of the protocols in place as of September 2020:




Hygiene / Cleaning: 

Between every class, all keyboards will be cleansed 
with disinfectant wipes. 


Please also note that all group students must   
provide their own headphones.  



	       Face Coverings: 

Face coverings are required for students, and 		 	
	 for guardians entering the Academy for drop 	 	 	
		 off / pick up. 




Distancing Protocols:  

The keyboards in our Academy have been spaced 
to greater than 6 feet. To accomplish this, classes 
are unfortunately limited to a maximum of 4 
students.


	 No more than one adult may wait for students in 	 	
	 	 	 	 the lobby. This limit unfortunately includes any non-		
	 	 	 	 student children.

Questions? Contact me: bill@harborpiano.com ; 503.985.9001

mailto:bill@harborpiano.com

